CLOSURE OF
KTV HALL

26 December 2024 (Thu)

KTV Hall will be closed on
26 December 2024, Thursday due to a
private event.

The Carnation Room will be used
for communal singing.

We apologize for any inconvenience
caused and appreciate your

understanding.

The Management
16 December 2024




	Slide 1: CLOSURE OF KTV HALL

